

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher

Deputy Chief

April 13, 1994

Ms. Kay Clark 841 Clinton Avenue Des Moines, Iowa 50313

Dear Ms. Clark:

Thanks for your letter dated March 1, 1994. For information about the historical roles of Cherokee women and women in other tribes, write to Rayna Green at the Smithsonian Institute in Washington, D.C.

I too am doing well with my kidney transplant. It was difficult at first but I have adjusted well to the autoimmune drugs and my new kidney.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief